CE to visit Thailand

The Chief Executive, Mrs Carrie Lam, will depart for Bangkok, Thailand,
on November 28. On the next day, she will meet with senior officials of
Thailand and sign, on behalf of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region
Government, a memorandum of understanding with the Government of Thailand on
strengthening of economic relations. The Secretary for Commerce and Economic
Development, Mr Edward Yau, who is leading a business delegation to visit
Kuala Lumpur and Bangkok, will join the programme.

Mrs Lam will return to Hong Kong in the evening on November 29. During
her absence, the Chief Secretary for Administration, Mr Matthew Cheung Kin-
chung, will be Acting Chief Executive.
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